PUBLIC NOTICE
THE VILLAGE OF AURORA BOARD OF TRUSTEES ARE CONDUCTING A PUBLIC HEARING, ON WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 21, 2015 AT 7:30 PM OR AS SOON THEREAFTER AS THE MATTER CAN BE HEARD, IN THE FIREHOUSE MEETING ROOM, 456 MAIN ST, AURORA, NY FOR THE PURPOSE OF TAKING PUBLIC COMMENT ON, AND GIVING DUE CONSIDERATION OF THE ENACTMENT OF PROPOSED LOCAL LAW #1 OF 2015: "TEMPORARY MORATORIUM ON CERTAIN APPLICATIONS AND APPROVALS WITHIN THE VILLAGE OF AURORA" AND FOR CONSIDERATION AND SEQR OF LOCAL LAW #2 OF 2015 " TO REQUIRE PRIOR WRITTEN NOTICE OF CERTAIN DANGEROUS CONDITIONS FOR THE VILLAGE OF AURORA, CAYUGA COUNTY, NEW YORK”. 
  COPIES OF SAID LOCAL LAWS ARE AVAILABLE AT THE VILLAGE CLERK’S OFFICE FOR PUBLIC INSPECTION DURING OFFICE HOURS
[bookmark: _GoBack]THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE VILLAGE BOARD OF TRUSTEES WILL COMMENCE AT 7:00 PM.
 

Posted December 18, 2014
Ann Balloni, Village Clerk

